
 
 

GOOSE LAKE COUNCIL MINUTES 
March 4, 2025 

  
Mayor Ken Schoon called a special meeting of the Goose Lake City Council to order at 6:00 p.m.  Council 

members present were Mike Schmidt, Josh Spain and Darrin Farrell via phone.  Absent:  Matt Cain and Mike 
Mattis.  Mayor Schoon stated he had been in contact with a prior applicant and she expressed interest in the City 
Clerk position.  Council discussed the prior applicant for the City Clerk position and decided to call this 
individual back for another interview. 
 
Council discussed the FY 2025-2026 proposed budget.  City Clerk reviewed with them where each of the 
revenues were being generated.  She added there will be an amended budget for FY 2025 due to the grants 
received and projects completed.  Council determined there were some additional road projects that will need to 
be completed in the next fiscal year.  At this time, it is unknown if the City will be receiving any additional grants 
for the Wastewater Improvement Project for the 3rd cell lagoon.  This will affect how much, if any increase will be 
necessary in the sewer budget.  Council had previously passed a resolution to hold a public hearing on the 
Proposed Max Levy Rate for FY 2025-2026 to be held on March 20, 2025 at 6:45 pm.   
  
M/S:  Spain-Schmidt moved to set the Pubic Hearing for the proposed City Budget for FY 2025-2026 to be on 
April 17, 2025 at 7:00 pm.  On roll call, carried unanimously. 

 
M/S:  Schmidt-Farrell moved to adjourned at 7:11 pm.  The next regular meeting will be held March 20, 2025 at 
7:00 pm at the Goose Lake City Hall. 
 
 
_______________________________                                                    _______________________________ 
   Kendell R. Schoon, Mayor                     Teresa Lindstrom, City Clerk 
 

 
 


